
 

 

Welcome to the Oshkosh Farmers Markets 

Applications for the Oshkosh Farmers Markets may be requested by 

emailing the Market Manager at manager@osfmi.com. 

Applications are available after Jan. 1 for the Summer Market.   

And after Oct. 1 for the Winter Market 

In your email, please include what you would like to sell or promote in 

your booth space.  Proof of liability insurance is required to vend.  

         Thank you! 
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